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31/12/2020

KNIGHTON HEATH GOLF CLUB
NEWS FLASH

KHGC in Tier 4

Dear Member
 
The newsletter which was sent last night may have failed
to reach some of our members. 
 
Apologies, this was due to an overload on our service
providers (Club Systems) network,and as a consequence
the system "crashed". 
 
I will be releasing a batch of tee times at 14:00 for the
period 1 - 10 January 2021. 
 
The Club Management has restricted the release to 1
week only, as we are busy negotiating with various clubs
local to us and in Tier 3 for a temporary reciprocal
arrangement. 
 
This arrangement will hopefully allow our members that
are currently in Tier 3, and are not allowed to travel to
the club, to play.
 
Please be aware that travel is not allowed in or out of a
Tier 4 area.
 
Click on the read more button below for a summary of
the Tier restrictions.
 
Stay Safe
 
Reunert Bauser
General Manager
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